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Redwood Trust Announces That Karen
Pallotta Has Joined Its Board of Directors

MILL VALLEY, Calif., Dec. 18, 2014 /PRNewswire/ -- Redwood Trust, Inc. (NYSE:RWT)
today announced that Karen R. Pallotta has joined its Board of Directors. Ms. Pallotta was
employed at Fannie Mae for more than 20 years until her retirement in 2011. At Fannie Mae
she served in various leadership roles, most recently as Executive Vice President of its
Single Family Credit Guaranty business, a role she assumed during the height of the
financial crisis and subsequent to Fannie Mae's government conservatorship. In that role
Ms. Pallotta had direct responsibility for Fannie Mae's single family mortgage business,
which comprised more than $2.5 trillion in guaranteed mortgages and mortgage backed
securities. Ms. Pallotta holds a B.A. from Pennsylvania State University and an M.B.A. from
the University of Maryland.

Richard D. Baum, Chairman of Redwood Trust's Board of Directors, stated that "Karen
brings the deep background and experience of a seasoned mortgage executive to our
Board. As Redwood continues to expand its residential mortgage banking business, Karen's
strategic and operational experience will no doubt prove invaluable to the company's
management, directors, and shareholders."

For more information about Redwood Trust, Inc., please visit our website at:
www.redwoodtrust.com.

To view the original version on PR Newswire, visithttp://www.prnewswire.com/news-
releases/redwood-trust-announces-that-karen-pallotta-has-joined-its-board-of-directors-
300010756.html
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